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Welcome to RamNation!!! 

2021-2022 

Incoming 9th Graders 

 
Families who reside Out of Zone within Seminole County 

must submit application thru 
our SAPA Department at the county office 

(Accepting Applications beginning February 1, 2020) 
Limited Seats Available 

www.seminolechoicesapplication.us 
 

 

Approval must be obtained from SAPA Department, for 
Families who reside Out of Zone within Seminole County 

before submitting an Enrollment Application. 

 
ONLINE ENROLLMENT APPLICATION 

www.scps.k12.fl.us/parents/enrolling-your-student 
Accepting Applications March 1-March 19, 2021 

 

Virtual Parent Night 

Tuesday, February 9, 2021 – 6:00 pm 
Please visit our website for Link 

 

Lake Mary High School 

Private School Registration Day 

Wednesday, March 31, 2021 - 11:00-3:00 pm 
 

For additional information 
please feel free to visit our website 

 www.lakemaryhs.scps.k12.fl.us 
 

Any questions regarding registration, 
contact the Registration Office at 407-320-9531 

http://www.seminolechoicesapplication.us/
http://www.scps.k12.fl.us/parents/enrolling-your-student
http://www.lakemaryhs.scps.k12.fl.us/

